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READY-TO-USE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 15966 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: diazinon  2%

200 g

Later Chemicals Ltd.
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Later’s

FUNGUS GNAT FLY - The Fungus Gnat Fly lays its eggs in the
soil. Within a week the eggs hatch. The hatched larvae, which
are white  with black heads, crawl through the soil damaging
the plant's roots. In sufficient numbers, the larvae weaken
the plant which may die. There can be many generations in a
year.

SPRINGTAILS - The tiny Springtail is sometimes mistaken for a
flea because of its ability to jump. Some varieties feed on
plants and as they love moisture many are found in basements
and near drains.

DIRECTIONS:
Later’s Tropical Soil Insecticide Dust is ready-to-use and
controls insects such as Fungus Gnats (larvae) and



Springtails, that live in houseplant soil. Insects are visible
on soil surface after watering. 

Apply to cover soil surface and work into 3-5 cm. Give plant
thorough watering. Repeat as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS.  Remove
or cover all food and utensils before treatment.  Avoid
breathing dust. Keep away from food. Wash thoroughly after
use, before eating, drinking, or smoking. Do not apply to
animals.  

FIRST AID:  IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting. To do so give 2
glasses of warm water to drink and insert finger or blunt
object into mouth and touch back of victim’s throat. Contact a
doctor or poison control centre at once. Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person. IF IN EYES, flush with
water for 15 minutes and get medical attention. IF ON SKIN,
wash with soap and water.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool,
dry place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Wrap container and
discard in household garbage. 

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on this label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly



or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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